
 

 
 

 

College of Medicine 

Department of Internal 

Medicine 

 

Division of General 

Internal Medicine 

 

University of Cincinnati 

Medical Center PO Box 

670535 Cincinnati OH 

45219-0535 

Phone (513) 558-7581 

Fax (513) 558-4399 

 

On behalf of the University of Cincinnati General Internal Medicine Department, we are excited to offer the 

1st Annual: University of Cincinnati General Internal Medicine Conference September 2017: Updates Every 

General Practitioner Needs to Know on Saturday, September 9th, 2017. The conference will be held from 

7:30-3:00 pm at the Manor House in Cincinnati. 

 

This is a CME conference that is designed using proven educational principles that maximize learning and 

retention. This conference will use evidence-based adult learning principles to engage learners and promote 

long-term knowledge retention. This one-day conference will highlight advances in topics such as diabetes, 

hypertension, pain management, hyperlipidemia, novel anticoagulants, perioperative risk, as well as an 

evidence based decision making to reduce waste and increase value. Short, didactic sessions, case based 

learning, small group discussion will all be utilized to provide an exciting exchange of ideas among learner! 

In the process, attendees will experience best practices for knowledge acquisition and retention. Our plan is 

to hold this conference on an annual basis, so we can provide participants each year with a timely update of 

practice changes and impactful articles in the past year’s peer-reviewed medical literature. 

 

Course content is based on a needs assessment survey of inpatient and outpatient physicians.  The program is 

being publicized to academic and community physicians (including house staff), nurse practitioners, and 

physician assistants specializing in internal medicine, hospital medicine, and family medicine in Southwest 

Ohio, Indiana, and Kentucky.  

 

This live CME event will provide attendees 5.75 AMA PRA Category 1 Credits™ through the University of 

Cincinnati.  The University of Cincinnati is accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical 

Education. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the course, please contact the administrative course contact, Chandra 

Dubose at duboseca@ucmail.uc.edu or 513-558-7581. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Updates in General Internal Medicine Conference Committee 
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